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Dear Ann and Marnie
My husband and I are very much opposed to the proposed development off Acton Hill Lane,

unfortunately we are unable to attend the public meeting on the 30th.
We made contact with SSDC January 2019 when the first proposal was submitted, to outline our
opposition. As you are aware this proposal was withdrawn following the investigation regarding
underhand behaviour of the development company. We are dismayed that SSDC have included it
into development plans.
I have included my original document sent to SSDC that outline our concerns, these concerns are
exacerbated by the recent sale of the Farm at the crossroads at Brocton. It is becoming
increasingly difficult to exit the Wildwood estate and this is only going to get worse.
I have CC: SSDC Ray Barron into this email.
My very best wishes
Olwyn (Polly) Richardson
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